Town of Acton, Maine
Demolition Debris Disposal Policy

It is the policy of the town of Acton that a Demolition Debris Disposal Permit is required before disposing
of demolition debris at the town’s Transfer Station. Permits are issued, only for projects originating in
Acton. Furthermore, hazardous material is not accepted at the Transfer Station.

Demolition Debris Disposal Permits are issued by the Code Enforcement Office. A permit will be issued
after a Building Permit is granted. Disposal permits are also required for projects that do not require a
building permit but result in demolition debris. The permits are free of charge, and are valid for ninety
(90) days after the date of issue. Extensions, if necessary, are available from the Code Enforcement Office

A permit must be presented at the Transfer Station each time debris is delivered.

Adopted: 02/18/2010; Amended: 01/13/2011; Amended: 10/27/2011
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